
October 7, 1980 

Oregon State Department of Geology 
P. O. Box 417 
Grants Pass, Oregon 97526 

Attention: Mr. Norm Peterson 
Resident Geologist 

Gentlemen: 

I spoke last week with Dr. Donald Hull, requesting 
assistance on the survey and sampling of a clay 
deposit located outside of Ashland. While I am 
aware of your budget restraints on this matter, I 
respectively request your assistance on November 28, 
1980. I could drive down and pick you up and return 
you to Grants Pass the same day. This should eliminate 
the use of your travel budget and would allow me an 
expert opinion. 

If this meets with your approval I can forward you any 
preliminary information pertaining to the clay deposit. 

Ver t 

ohn . Duffy 
17795 S.W. Wright 
Aloha, Oregon 9700] 
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